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Dear Sir/Madam

Thank you so much for your kind donation of £130.00. This gift is really welcome and will be put to good use
here at Northern Ireland Hospice helping us to give our patients and families the care and support they need
at what is a very difficult time in their lives. The very first Hospice Nurse started work in 1983, providing care to
patients in their own homes. In 1985 Somerton House opened with a six bedded unit. A further 11 beds were
added and care continued there until 2012, when we moved to our temporary home at Whiteabbey Hospital
to allow the Hospice to be rebuilt.

The rebuild of Hospice has been compteted and we are now, once again, caring for peopie at Somerton Road
in Belfast. The new Hospice is a wonderful building which will provide patients and families with a homely
setting as well as all the modern facilities and equipment they need. The new Hospice will also act as a hub for
Hospice Nurses, providing care to patients in their own homes, across Northern Ireland.

This is only possible because of the support of the local community, people like you, who have helped us grow
our service by giving so generously through donations and gifts in wills. We hope that this support will
continue because the demand for hospice care continues and sadly many more people will need our help in
the coming months. At Hospice we never take a donation for granted. Your ongoing support will help provide
the best quality care to people who are terminally ill now and in the future. | will keep you updated through
our newsletters where you will read about developments at Hospice and how we are using your donation, but
in the meantime please visit nihospice.org or email us at fundraising@nihospice.org for further information on
our work.

Thank you again for this gift it will provide someone in your community with more of that special care and
support that only a hospice can give. -

Yours sincerely
/\/chgi Gt

Tracy Bell
Supporter Care Supervisor

Northern Ireland Hospice would like to keep you informed about our work and our trading company. if you do not wish to receive
further Hospice information, please call, email or advise us in writing.
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For general enquiries: information@nihospice.org Adult Services Children’s Services  Head Office
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